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DELTAVILLE, VIRGINIA

STINGRAY POINT
BOAT WORKS

Summer 2014

The Bay is coming to life once again with summer now upon us. Now that the weather is getting
hotter, it's the perfect place to be. The first wave of boats, has already had their spring
commissioning and repairs complete. Therefore, you shouldn’t wait any longer to get your boat
ready for the beautiful summer days ahead and let us know how we can help prepare your boat
for the upcoming summer.

Please, remember to sign up for our hurricane haul out list as this is on a first come served
basis when a hurricane pops up on our radar. Even if you have signed up in the past, it is
important to re-up each year. For haul outs on Fishing Bay please contact Chesapeake Boat
Works at 804-776-8833 or email daniele@chesapeakeboatworks.com. For haul outs on Broad
Creek please contact our Stingray Point office at 804-776-7070 or email
missy@stingraypointboatworks.com. Last year we were lucky, and experienced no threats,
however this year we may not be as lucky. Our hurricane haul out list works in three steps:

e First communication — we alert you through email if there is an approaching hurricane.

e Second email will come as the hurricane approaches our region of the East Coast.

e Third and final communication — is an email followed up with a call that we have started
the haul out process as a hurricane is forecasted for our area. When you receive this
communication you need to make the decision to haul your boat or not.

During hurricane Sandy in 2012 we were able to haul out everyone on our list but we came very
close in running out of time and equipment before the storm hit. In the event of a hurricane
approaching you need to let us know if you want your boat hauled as soon as possible, as
space fills up quickly and boat stands run low.

Please check out our new rate sheets, (posted on our websites) as some pricing has changed.

With our new 55 ton Marine Travel Lift at Stingray Point, we now can accommodate larger and
wider (24+) vessels.

Sincerely,
Rick, Lee, and Jon



